
WHAT’S THE NEWS 
FAMILY FUN FIELD TRIPS
The Family Fun Trip to Camp Mariah at the Sharpe Reservation Farm 436 VanWyck Lake Road Fishkill, NY 12524 on 
Saturday December 14, 2019  was well attended, and everyone had a great time.  Children built and raced go-karts, 
explored the camp grounds on an orienteering (Map reading) adventure, made paper and participated in an egg 
drop engineering challenge.

The Next Field trip will be on Saturday February 22, 2020 to Bounce Trampoline Park 2 Neptune Road, Poughkeepsie, 
NY 12601. The online registration will open on Friday January 24, 2020 at 8:00 PM and close on Thursday January 30, 
2020 at 8:00 PM. Please go to https://forms.gle/mL6iAgdfeMvnetCWA to apply.
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